
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         Completed Recruitment 

 
 
 

 
Paramedic Stations  
Beechdale 14 
Hucknall 8 
Wilford 4 
Arnold                           4 
Edwinstowe 3 
Stapleford 2 
Newark                          2 
Carlton  1 
West Bridgford             2 
Eastwood 1 
      
Paramedics Recruitment 
 

Ian Cross:  7 
Shaun Palethorpe        3 (4*) 
Tony Chadbourne  4 
Carl Keeble  3 
Derek Claxton  3 
Kay Gallimore 3 
Michael Fuller 2 
Alan Davies 1 
Amanda West 1 
Andrew Gibson 1 
Andrew Shadbolt  1 
Angela Brewell 1 
Christopher Allum 1 
Gary Allen 1 
Mark Bushell 1 
Mike Halpin 1 
Paul Marshall 1 
Rebecca Owen 1 
Richard Goddard 1 
Sam Hughes 1 
Samantha Westwell 1 
Tracey Smith 1 
Trevor Robinson 1 
 
*joint recruitment with Paul 
Marshall  
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41 patients 

RIGHT completes final follow up… 
 

The final patient, number 41 was randomised into the study on 
15th December 2012 and completed final follow up on 15th March 
2012. The data is currently being analysed. 

One for your diary: The RIGHT investigator meeting will be held on 13th 
September 2012- 1800 to 1930 hours. We will share the results of this 
exciting trial with all paramedics who participated in the study. All RIGHT 
paramedics are welcome!  

Paramedics Investigator meeting  

Qualitative Research. 
 

 
The preliminary results and baseline characteristics of RIGHT patients were 
presented as a poster at the European Stroke Conference in Lisbon, 
Portugal on 24 May 2012.The final results will be presented at the Annual 
Scientific Conference of the British Hypertension Society at Queen’s 
college, Cambridge on 10th September 2012 and at the UK Stroke Forum in 
Harrogate on 6th December 2012. 
 

RIGHT in national/international conferences 
 

Thank you to all paramedics who took part in the Qualitative Research 
Study. You may have already received the claim form for your travel 
expenses for the day of the interview. I had sent it as an email attachment.  
Should you have any queries about this, or if you have not received the 
email, please get in touch with me by email or telephone. 

http://www.right-trial.org/

